Re: [EXTERNAL] Concerning 1225/1227 Hubbard St.

From: Jon Miller <jmillr@sbcglobal.net=

Sent: Tuesday, August 11, 2020 10:57 AM

To: Audra Dye <dyea@detroitmi.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concerning 1225/1227 Hubbard 5t.

Dear Ms. Dye,

This note is written to indicate -- as a 29-year homeowner in the neighborhood -- my approval of the work currently being done to the house at 12251227
Hubbard 5t |, 48209 Both the wooden fence and the reconstructed front porch are, to my taste, both appropriate and attractive  So | want to voice my hope that
the work being done there will meet with your approval as well.

Best wishes,

Jon Miller

3956 W. Lafayette Blvd.
Detroit, MI 48216




